
Chairman Witt and members of the committee. I am vehemently apposed to these bills. They poorly thought out and lacking true 
objective scientific research and studies. Its also a watershed moment that will pave the way for all future rule making on nearly 
every waterway in Oregon. Lets not make such a momentous decision without actually having the facts. 
Thank you for your time. 
Matt


